
 

 

S
T
A

TE OF FLOR

ID
A

August 11, 2020 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANVASSING BOARD MEETING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Canvassing Board Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
August 12, 2020 has been cancelled. 
 
The members of the Escambia County Canvassing Board will reconvene Friday, August 
14, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., at the Supervisor of Elections Warehouse & Training Facility, 
located at 3201 West Navy Boulevard, Pensacola. 
 
The board will meet to process vote-by-mail ballots for the Primary Election, August 18, 
2020, and other duties that may be prescribed by law. 
 
 

David H. Stafford, CERA 
Supervisor of Elections 
Escambia County 
(850) 595-3900 


